
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Prelude:  Karen Tro 
Worship Leader:  Ken Kauffman 
Song Leader : Clyde Hockman 
Children’s Story: Seth Gingerich 

      Order of Service 
     -October 20, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
 God of Our Strength (VT 47) 
 God is Here Among Us (VT 62) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 Rain Down (VT 703) 
 Great is Thy Faithfulness (VT 419) 
 Sing Praise to God Who Reigns (VT 101) 
    Children’s Song & Story 
    Scripture Presentation: 2 Samuel 7:1-17 
    Sermon   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: We Sing to You, O God (VT 80) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

On Saturday, October 12, we brought in a little over $118,000. The 
online auction raised almost $20,000, for a combined total of over 
$138,000.  With the summer bike ride total of $39,698, the grand 
total is $177,698, surpassing our fundraising goal of $150,000 to 
benefit the work of MCC. Thank you for volunteering, donating, and 
attending the events!  -Cynthia Hockman-Chupp, Oregon MCC 

Lord of the dance, 
creator of whirling winds 
and shimmering flames, 
move in us this day. 
Breathe life into our songs of praise. 
Set our hearts ablaze to your word. 
May our worship 
bring joy to you, Lord. 
In Christ’s name we pray, Amen.  
- Adapted from The Abingdon Worship Annual 2009 

We continue to pray for Dorothy Brenneman’s granddaughter Zelda 
and her family. Zelda was recently diagnosed with a brain tumor 
and they are taking things day by day. Please pray for wisdom for 
Nicole and Robby (Zelda’s parents) and the medical team as they 
make decisions about treatment for comfort. 



Eva Coulombe—North Marion Girls Soccer (V) 
   Tues. Oct. 22, 4PM: Home game vs. Sweet Home 
Luci Coulombe—North Marion Girls Soccer (JV) 
   Tues. Oct. 22, 5:30 PM: Home game vs. Sweet Home 
Luke Bomar—North Marion Boys Soccer (V) 
   Thurs. Oct. 24, 7PM: Home game vs. Philomath  
   *located at the NM Football Stadium for Sr. Night* 

Join us today for the 
Fall Congregational Business Meeting 

 
11:30AM: Potato bar lunch fundraiser for the March Bolivia trip 
12:00PM: Congregational meeting in the Skylight Room 
 
Agenda:  Review of Annual Report 
  Budget Update 
  Solar Project Update 
  Constitution Revisions 

Sunday: 
8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service 
11:30am  Lunch fundraiser for March Bolivia trip 
12:00pm  Congregational meeting 
 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
 
Pastor Jana will be out of the office enjoying vacation time  
October 14-29 
 
Upcoming Events: 
Worship Schedule: 
October 27: Pastor Steve will be preaching 
November 3:  Pastor Steve will be preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Anne Bomar, Kristi Yoder 
Next Week: Bre & Ethan Epp, Ron Kropf 
Budget Report: Offering 10/13/24:  $2,766.55 

Primary Sunday School is looking for a CD player.  
If anyone has one they would like to donate, 
please contact Eliza Gingerich or Vonnie Oyer.  
503-915-1169 

New Sunday School Class, running November and December: 
Learning more about yourself through the Enneagram   
The Enneagram is an ancient personality typing system that has 
been used to help people discover their true selves in discovering 
God, and find more of God in learning about their true selves.  If 
you would like to know more, join Cynthia Hockman-Chupp in the 
library during the Sunday School hour next week, where she will 
give a brief introduction to the Enneagram and the class.  

Save the Date 
Zion Family Retreat at Drift Creek Camp will be 

Friday, January 24 - Sunday, January 26.  
More details to come.  

Anabaptism at 500 planning group. We’re looking for people  
interested in helping us tell the story of our Anabaptist roots and 
celebrate the 500th anniversary of Anabaptism. If you would like to 
be part of this short-term planning group please email the office at 
zionmc@canby.com 

mailto:zionmc@canby.com

